WEBSITE SURVEY 2015
We are carrying out a survey of TBI members, newsletter recipients and anyone who uses the website, in the hope that by finding how many people use the website, how much and in what ways, we will have a better idea how to maintain, develop or change the site to best meet the needs of its users.

The survey has been set up using SurveyMonkey, and can be found at

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/M76GJGG 

It consists of ten multiple choice or short write-in questions, and will only take a few minutes to complete.  The more responses we get, the better we will be able to develop the website to serve the needs and interests of TBI members and all site users, so please help us by taking the time to complete the survey.

Please do it now while you're thinking about it, rather than leaving it till later.

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Reminder message 10/03/15
Transition Black Isle website survey

You will have heard, by email or via the newsletter or the website, that we are carrying out a survey about how people use the TBI website, in the hope of being able to develop the site to best meet the needs and interests of TBI members and all site users.  If you have completed the survey, thank you.  If you have not seen it, or have seen it and put off doing it until later, could we ask you to help us by completing it as soon as possible, and at the latest by next Sunday 15 March, when it will close.

The survey consists of just ten simple questions, and will only take a few minutes to complete.  It can be found at

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/M76GJGG
